Attachment F.1

STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
23 STATE HOUSE STATICON
AUGUSTA, ME 04333-0023

JANET T. MILLS A. PENDER MAKIN
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

December 15, 2022

Matthew Nelson
Superintendent
Sanford Public Schools
917 Maine St.

Sanford, ME 04073

Dear Superintendent Nelson:

Your completed documents regarding the Procurement Review of the Sanford Public Schools
Nutrition Department have been received. We appreciate your response to the review findings.

This is to notify you that this is the final action closing the Procurement Review. Should you
have any questions regarding the review, please contact Sarah Platt at 592-2410 or email
sarah.d.platt@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

Ny oty

Jane McLucas
Child Nutrition Director
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